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The Department is releasing for provider and stakeholder review the 
proposed regulations 10.09.06 for adult residential substance use disorder 
(SUD) treatment (ASAM level 3.3, 3.5, 3.7, and 3.7WM). Please find the 
proposed regulations on the State’s Residential SUD Treatment for Adults 
webpage here: https://mmcp.dhmh.maryland.gov/Pages/residential-
substance-use-disorder-treatment-for-adults.aspx.  

Informal comments may be submitted to dhmh.regs@maryland.gov. The 
notice of proposed action will formally post in the Maryland Register 
(http://www.dsd.state.md.us/MDR/mdregister.html) on June 23rd. The 
formal comment period will be open for 30 days and comments may 
continue to be sent to dhmh.regs@maryland.gov during that time.  
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